
Mid-Hillside and Hillside East Community Councils 
Meeting Minutes 

November 16, 2006 
 
 
 
Call to Order 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mid-Hillside Community Council (MHCC) 
President Linda Perkins at 7:05 pm; approximately 10 people were in 
attendance. 
MHCC Board Members present were: John Weddleton, Linda Perkins, Mark 
Miner, Brian Johnson, and Lance Powell. A quorum was present. 
Hillside East Community Council (HECC) Board Members Linda Lappi and Dave 
Lappi were present. 
 
Also present were: Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) Assembly Member, Janice 
Shamberg and Shawna Popovici, MOA Parks and Recreation. 
 
Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes 
 
The minutes of the October 19, 2006 meeting were accepted and approved. 
 
Assembly Report 
 
Janice Shamberg commented on the rework of the MOA Ethics Code. 
 
State Legislative Report 
 
No action. 
 
Old and New Business 
 
A resolution was submitted for consideration; the resolution proposed support in 
that the Anchorage 2020 Comprehensive Plan would govern in the ongoing MOA 
rework of MOA Ordinance  Title 21. The resolution passed by a vote of 8 to 0. 
 
There will be no December, 2006 meeting of MHCC and HECC. 
 
The following 2007 officers for MHCC were selected: 
Linda Perkins- President 
Brian Johnson-Vice President 
Lance Powell-Secretary 
John Weddleton-Treasurer 
Lance Powell-Federation of Community Councils representative 
 



HECC had the following changes to their Board: 
Dave Lappi-President 
Linda Lappi-Vice President 
 
Presentations 
 
Shauna Popovici of the MOA Parks and Recreation Department discussed: 
-helmets will be provided at MOA sledding hills at no cost 
-ice skating is now allowed at Westchester Lagoon and Goose Lake 
-off-leash dog areas 
-the Trail Watch program 
 
John Weddleton and Kim Wetzel presented information on the MOA rework of 
MOA Ordinance Title 21. 
 
John Weddleton presented information on the status of the MOA Hillside District 
Plan. 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm. 


